## Debbie McCain - Administrative Report June 1, 2023 – Happy Year-End!

- The year is coming to an end and we have been very busy with field trips, music programs, honor programs, water days, field day and kids appreciation day.
- Students in grades 4 and 5 will attend the "good-bye" dance on June 2<sup>nd</sup> from 3:30-4:40 pm.
- Students were identified to be invited to attend summer school at the last MTSS data meeting on May 18th. The summer learning camp will run July 24th through Aug. 18th.
- Congratulations to Annabelle Drapkin for placing 8<sup>th</sup> overall in the Monroe County 5/6<sup>th</sup> grade spelling bee competition on May 30<sup>th</sup>!
- Students will participate in the ACES all student exercise simultaneously on June 6<sup>th</sup>.
- Thank you for your continued support to our staff, students and parents. It was a busy year!!!